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Andrea Barnes

From: Robin.Zender@odh.ohio.gov
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:39 AM
To: Andrea Barnes
Subject: 0045MAT license renewal application, Board approval form
Attachments: MAT HealthComm Board Approval.pdf; 0045MAT RFI Reply-Revised Rnwl.pdf

Hello, 
Attached is a maternity license renewal application received by the Ohio Department of Health.  Please review the 
application, per OAC 3701-7-03.  This rule provides, in relevant part; 
(C) Upon receipt of a completed application, the director shall send a copy of the application to the board of health of 
the health district in which the maternity unit and newborn care nursery, newborn care nursery, or maternity home is 
located.  The board of health of the health district shall: 

(1) Approve the application, unless the maternity unit, newborn care nursery, or maternity home is in 
noncompliance with any applicable local health regulation; and 
(2) Notify the director of its determination within thirty days of receipt of the application. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Bill Robbins by email or by phone.  Thank you.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
Robin Zender 
Licensing Specialist 
BRO – Licensure 
614.752.8322 (p)|614.564.2426 (f) 
liccert@odh.ohio.gov 

 
 

For information about COVID-19: 
coronavirus.ohio.gov 
1-833-4-ASK-ODH 
 
This e-mail is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain privileged, sensitive, or protected health 
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